
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As you may already know, Monday 15th November is the start of 

this year's BBC Children in Need Appeal Week. Our school is 

excited to be joining with many others around the UK to 

participate in the fundraising programme, Get Your Strictly On!  

 

This year the easiest way to get involved is to wear your Strictly 

best and feel fab-u-lous this Friday 19th November. After 18 

months of pjs and joggers, we’re all ready for a bit of glam, 

right?! 

 

We will be raising money for Children in Need on Friday 19th 

November 2021. We will be taking part in ‘Spots and Sparkles’ 

themed fundraising activities, such as an afternoon dance party, 

cake sales and other fun activities. On this day, spotty or sparkly 

clothes can be worn for a £1 donation with all money raised going 

to Children in Need.  

 

We are aiming to raise even more this year to support 

disadvantaged young people across the UK. 

 

Let’s make a big difference to the lives of children in the UK. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

Brambles Primary Academy. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


